Y SRR

To: Timothy Bruer
Subject: RE: 1401 Emil St Comments

From: Timothy Bruer [mailto:tbruer@sbcglobal.net]
Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2013 10:06 PM
Subject: Re: FW: 1401 Emil St Comments

iam in full suppoft of the proposed Emil street project
it will be a very good addition to the areas redevelopment efforts
thanks

aid bruer




